
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Fine Art & Photography Exam Unit  
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I would like to draw your attention to the Art and Design exam, which was issued to students at the 
beginning of this term. This examination holds significant weight, accounting for 40% of the overall grade 
for the subject. 
 
To ensure academic success, it is imperative that students complete all preparatory tasks issued by their 
teacher by the first week of May. Following this, students will be required to produce an outcome during a 
10-hour controlled assessment. Preparatory studies and the work undertaken in the supervised time, will 
then be assessed together to create an overall mark. 
 
Encouraging your child to dedicate ample time and effort to their exam unit will undoubtedly contribute to 
their success in Art/Photography. This is a crucial period for our students and we appreciate your support. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the exam unit, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are 
here to assist and support your child in every possible way. 
 
We look forward to seeing the artistic accomplishments of our students in this examination. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss N Treble 
Curriculum Leader of Art 
 


